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This is the inaugural newsletter of the Fachinformationsdienst Anglo-
American Culture and History (FID AAC). With the format of the
newsletter we want to bring current & noteworthy developments of the
FID AAC to the doorstep of our research communities, subject
librarians, and everybody interested in our work. We will inform you
about our services, recent acquisitions, licencing efforts, and future
plans of the FID AAC and its subject repository "The Stacks".

The Ss rceives DINI certificate

We're happy to announce that our subject repository "The Stacks" has
received the current DINI certificate for Open Access publication
services and repositories. This certificate, which is awarded by the
German Initiative for Network Information (Deutschen Initiative fir
Netzwerkinformation e.V., DINI), is continuously updated and thus a
hallmark of excellence for reliable digital infrastructures. Based on a
detailed catalogue of criteria that defines minimum requirements, best
practices, and technical directives, the DINI certificate contributes to
the advancement and standardization of Open Access publication
services and repositories. As such, "The Stacks" is now a certified
repository adhering to the highest standards of data protection, data
processing, and data storage. [Read more]

New Monographs and We Purchase DVDs & Blu-
Anthologies in “"The Stacks” ray Discs as Primary Sources
Thanks to our newly-established If you need access to a TV series,
cooperation with academic publisher  miniseries, reality show,




Peter Lang, our repository is now
stacked with numerous Open Access
books relating to the research fields
we support. The FID AAC is very
grateful that Peter Lang, and
especially Michael Riicker, the head
editor for English/British Studies and
American Studies in Germany, have
devoted their time and energy to

documentary series or other form of
serial storytelling for your current or
future research project, the FID AAC
is at your service: We acquire DVD
and Blu-ray Discs to make them
available through the German inter-
library loan system.

Please send us your suggestions via
our Request Form and we will notify

realize this project.
[Read more]

you as soon as the materials are
ready to order.

A short introduction

The FID AAC is a
cooperation between the
SUB Goéttingen and the
JFKI Library at FU Berlin
and is currently funded by
the German Research
Foundation (DFG).

The FID AAC is at your
service to provide access
to academic resources, to
advise you in all matters
"Open Access," and to
offer with "The Stacks" a
platform to self-archive
your work.

[Read more]

Our publication service

We will review the
copyright status of your
publications and asseess
their Open Access
potential. The time-
consuming and laborious
task of researching
publishers' individual
policies for self-archiving
is something we will do
for you.

Read more on how to
proceed or send us your
publication list and/or
questions via email.

NEW

BOOKS

Explore our new
acquisitions

Find out what the FID
AAC has recently acquired
in your field. The list of
new acquisitions is
updated continuously and
can be filtered according
to disciplines and regions.
Are you missing
something? Let us know
via the Request Form and
we will inform you as
soon as your request is
available through inter-
library loan.

Feel free to publish your work in
"The Stacks" right away.
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